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JJPOC Cross Agency Data Sharing Workgroup MEETING 

JANUARY 22ND, 2024 

Web-Based Meeting – Zoom  

 

THIS MEETING DOES NOT CONTAIN A PRESENTATION- DISCUSSIONS AND UPDATES 

Attendance           

Bryan Sperry Kevin Neary Pauline Zaldonis TYJI Staff 

Fred North Michele Massores Scott Gaul Brittany LaMarr 

Kelly Orts Mike Carone Vin Duva Paul Klee 

   Erika Nowakowski 

 

Meeting Summary 

1. Brittany LaMarr covered 2024 JJPOC Recommendations:  
• 3 work groups presented recommendations: Education Workgroup, 

Incarceration Workgroup, Gender Responsiveness Workgroup.  
• Gender Responsiveness Work Group Recommendations: Create the workgroup, 

the type of work it would conduct, landscape analysis conducted on gender 
responsiveness in the state, potential policy recommendations, gap needs 
assessment performed. Need to look at how our programs are tailored to the 
needs of those they are serving.  

• Reentry Subgroup: Create a reentry success plan with collaboration from 
multiple state agencies. Expand use of credible messengers, give youth access 
to credible messengers for a longer period or mentorship program. Allow 
Reentry Subgroup to continue to work on pieces of plan: quality assurance and 
funding framework. Ensure that youth were provided the opportunity to 
participate in a work certified or job readiness program prior to release.  

• Education Workgroup: Public and vocation institutions cannot ask young people 
about disciplinary history for the purpose of admission into an academic 
program. Doesn’t include criminal history, includes suspension or expulsion.  

• All three of these passed.  
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2. OPM Equity Dashboard Update:  

• Working on getting last quarter of 2023 data into the dashboard currently, 
hoping to have info in by the beginning of February.  

3. Brittany LaMarr discussed scheduling of Spotlight Presentations by agencies.  
4. Back and forth between Erika, Vin, and Brittany about keeping voting members 

more involved and informed on JJPOC meetings, parts of the system, and data.  
5. Brittany LaMarr said JJPOC is working on a guide for using the dashboard in 

more plain language to make it easier to navigate.  
• Maurice Reaves added they want more public awareness of the dashboard to 

increase website traffic.  
• Overall focus on getting more individuals to engage with dashboard site.  

 
Next Meeting: March 18th, 2024 


